
D I X O N  P U B L I C 

L I B R A R Y C O M P U T E R 


C O D I N G 

F O R  K I D S

Dixon Public library will be offering a variety of different coding club

sessions every other Thursday this fall beginning September 15th.  Our

after-school groups will be divided by age as follows:
Kindergarten/First Grade-2:45-3:25
Second/Third Grade-3:30-4:10
Fourth/Fifth Grade- 4:15-4:55

We are also offering a session geared toward homeschool families that
will meet Thursday mornings from 10:45-11:30. We are asking families

participating in this group to plan on offering parental assistance on a

rotating basis.

If neither of these in-person options work, we are also a limited number of

virtual coding sessions where you view some tutorials online and then

work on your own at home

Space and equipment are limited so registration is required.  Contact the

library at (815) 284-7261, Ext. 2 or email Kathleen at

kathleen.schaefer@dixonpubliclibrary.org


